

Engineering Department

City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 (608)789-7505 Fax (608)789-8184

MEMORANDUM

To:

Teri Lehrke

From:

Scott Dunnum, City Surveyor May 31th, 2016

Date:

Subject:

Belle Square Condominium Plat

I have reviewed the council legislation Document #16-0359, requesting the changes to the condominium plat document.

The revised condominium plat satisfies all the requested

changes.

If I can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Scott M. Dunnum City Surveyor, City of La Crosse